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Comments: I live in the area of the Southern HD's Landscape Restoration Project.  The project looks good except

for the OHV Trail.  I object to any motorized vehicles in what is supposed to be a "road less" area.  

 

My property is not adjacent to the proposed OHV trail but for my neighbors properties that are adjacent, I

question how much added noise from OHVs they will have to put up with.  I also believe this will increase traffic

on County Road 525, which, I'm told, is the narrowest county road in the County. That, combined with limited

parking at the end of the road, I believe will add safety issues and noise.  It is not uncommon for people to walk

and ride(horses) down CR 525 and with the added traffic I feel it may be unsafe.

 

I believe opening a road less area up to motorized vehicles presents problems not only with noise and with traffic,

but will result in damage to an untouched area that will be hard to protect.

 

I am not opposed to trail use for hiking and horseback riding. From what I have observed, these activities do not

present the more invasive problems that OHVs do.  Thank you.

 


